
NOTICE OF PROPOSAL 
 

THE BOROUGH OF BROXBOURNE COUNCIL (PINDAR, CHESHUNT COUNTRY WALK, OLD MILL & 

MEADOWS CAR PARKS) (REVOCATION) ORDER 2021 

The Borough of Broxbourne Council, in order to revoke restrictions in car parks listed in this notice, 

proposes to make the above Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. The general effect of 

the Order will be to revoke restrictions imposed by the Borough of Broxbourne Council (Pindar Car 

Park, Cheshunt, Cheshunt Country Walk Car Park, Cheshunt, Old Mill & Meadows, Broxbourne) 

(Parking Places Order) Order 2018. 

The parking places affected are as follows: 

Pindar Car Park, Cheshunt 
Cheshunt Country walk, Cheshunt 
Old Mill & Meadows Car Park, Broxbourne 
 
Documents giving more detailed particulars of the proposal may be viewed from 4 March 2021 at 

www.broxbourne.gov.uk/consultations or requested by emailing TROs@broxbourne.gov.uk.  

General enquiries, comments or objections (stating the grounds on which these are being made) 

relating to the proposal should be sent in writing to the Parking Services Manager, Broxbourne 

Council, Bishops’ College, Churchgate, Cheshunt, Herts, EN8 9XQ or emailed to 

TROs@broxbourne.gov.uk by 25 March 2021.  

Guidance on personal data rights can be viewed at www.broxbourne.gov.uk/privacypolicy.  

 

4 March 2021        J T Stack – Chief Executive 

 

 

 

 

http://www.broxbourne.gov.uk/

